	
Copeland Oaks is going to the Canfield Fair!
Since 1846, the Canfield Fair has grown into a beloved summer tradition that it is enjoyed by youngsters and oldsters throughout the Mahoning Valley and northeastern Ohio. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The motto of the Canfield Fair is:  Something to Crow About!  And, Copeland Oaks Retirement Community definitely has a lot to crow about.  What better place to greet old friends and neighbors, meet new friends and spread the news about Copeland Oaks’ vibrant campus?
The Copeland Oaks exhibit will be located on Bishop Dr. between Smith Dr. and Coitsville Dr.  Staff and residents will be available to answer questions and give details about the unlimited opportunities and lifestyle on the Copeland Oaks Campus.  
The display will feature a video of places and faces seen daily within the senior living community located near Sebring.  Know someone who would like to receive the monthly Copeland Oaks e-newsletter?  They can sign-up at the fair and receive a useful gift.
Besides exhibiting at the event, many Copeland Oaks and Crandall Medical Center residents will enjoy a day visiting at the Canfield Fair.  Residents of independent living, catered living, assisted living and the medical center will be boarding the Copeland buses early Friday, Sept. 1, to travel to Canfield to enjoy Senior Day events and entertainment at the fair.

